10/15/04

Hi Bill;

Well its been twenty plus years since I last spoke with you and your family. Lots of water has run under the bridge since then, in my world. However I am still kicking and will be 70 years old this next July. My boys now run my transportation business and I am a grandpa 10 times so you can see the Sexauer family has been active.

I have been retired for the past ten years and during that period of time have traveled the world, and did just about all there was to do and see in that respect.

I still have very good memories of the times and hunts spent in the Ruby mountains with you and Pete, I believe that was his name, what a shot he was with a gun. I guess that is how you become a trap & skeet Champ. I made two safaris in Africa but not to hunt just photograph, the sights were overwhelming and now something of the past, but like the Ruby Mountains fun to recall.

I was just wondering if you are still running the Elko Guide Service and still have your Log Cabin in operation? It seems so long past since we were fishing and hunting at your place. but my youngest boy Tim still has those photo's in his home and talks of those trips with great feeling. It was something that I am sure glad that I took the time to do with at least one of my sons

I am living in a senior community on the West side of St. Louis Mo. and have sold my business and just hang out, playing some golf and taking a few trips a year but nothing like the travel I did from 1994 to 2004.

If your schedule allows you to take a minute and drop me a line to let me know if your still in that rugged business would appreciate hearing from you.

I wish you and yours continued good health & the best of everything.

Best Regards Phone; 636-561-4746

Bob Sexauer 2065 Hawks Landing Dr. Lake St.Louis Mo. 63367